
Office of the College President                                                    
 300 N.E. Second Avenue, Rm. 1447 

Miami, FL.  33132-2297 

          
    Eduardo J. Padrón 

                              College President                                                                                                                                                          

                    (305) 237-3404 / FAX: (305) 237-3109 
            email:  epadron@mdc.edu  

                  
 
August 15, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Abbey Cunningham 
Coordinator of Baccalaureate Programs 
Division of Community Colleges 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 1544 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
 
Dear Ms. Cunningham: 
 
I am pleased to submit the enclosed 2010-2011 Annual Baccalaureate Performance 

Accountability Reports for the following Miami Dade College baccalaureate degrees:  
 

 Bachelor of Science with a major in 
a. Secondary Science Education – Biology 
b. Secondary Science Education – Chemistry 
c. Secondary Science Education – Earth & Space Sciences 
d. Secondary Science Education – Physics 
e. Secondary Mathematics Education  
f. Exceptional Student Education 
g. Electronics Engineering Technology 

 

 Bachelor of Science in Nursing 
 

 Bachelor of Applied Science with a major in  
a. Public Safety Management  
b. Supervision and Management 
c. Film, Television, & Digital Production 
d. Health Science with an Option in Physician Assistant Studies 

 
We are proud of the students and the program itself and appreciate the support that you and your staff 
have provided us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Eduardo J. Padrón 
 
Eduardo J. Padrón 

 
Enclosure 

 
Cc: Dr. Judith Bilsky 

Patricia Frohe 


